Tahoe Maritime Museum lunch meeting

With one year in the new building under our belt, we once again would like to take the opportunity to gather members and supporters for the 2nd Annual Tahoe Maritime Museum Member Meeting. The goal of the meeting is to share information on the state of the museum, our 2009 successes and plans for 2010. The meeting will begin at 10am, followed by a light lunch.

A suggested donation of \$10 includes lunch and meeting materials.

RSVP by Oct. 6 to Heather Leonard at (530) 525-9253, ext. 103 or email Heather@TahoeMaritime.org.